CARE BEAR'S APRIL NEWSLETTER 2024

Dear Families

April is the month of the young child, every Wednesday of this month is a special day so
make sure to check out the calendar! We will also be starting our new fundraiser, Nothing
Bundt Cakes. We will be reading many books this month to the babies. The more stories you
read aloud, the more words your baby will hear and the better they will be able to talk.
Hearing words helps to build a rich network of words in a babies brain. Here is an article that
talks about the importance of reading to your babies!

https://www.verywellfamily.com/why-reading-to-babies-is-important-5189827

Favorite Pictures of the Month

WE have the cutest babies!!!
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